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1. Monthly inspections continue. 

 

2. We've been monitoring the erosion due to rain runoffs that 

continue to flow towards the northern property boundary.  

Last week's inspection revealed the importance of 

redirecting the runoff water away from the property, 

hopefully toward the swale on the N. Haku Mele side.  The 

hui will be discussing this topic at our next meeting 

scheduled for September 8. 

 

3. The maintenance crew continues to do a very good job 

keeping the kukui overgrowth and weeds under control. 

 

4. A copy of this report will be available on the KKU website. 
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